
                                                  Senate Reference No. 96-18 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:    Fort Wayne Senate 
 
FROM:  Michael R. Nusbaumer, Chair 
       Curriculum Review Subcommittee 
 
DATE:  December 5, 1996 
 
SUBJ:  Proposal for a  Critical Care Nursing Certificate Program - for 
information only 
 
 
The Curriculum Review Subcommittee has voted that no Senate review is 
appropriate or necessary regarding the proposal for the Critical Care 
Nursing Certificate Program.  The votes were as follows: 
 
 
Approving                Not Approving            Absent 
M. Codispoti                                      D. Bialik 
J. Eichenauer 
R. Haritun 
E. Holt 
R. Narang 
M. Nusbaumer 
D. Oberstar 
K. Murphy 
D. Whiteis 
J. T. Brown 
 


